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June 10th, 2024 

Stated Communication 

Meal 6:15 / Meeting 7:15 
 

June 13th, 2024 (Thurs.) 

Called Communication 

Entered Apprentice Degree 

Meal 6:30 / Degree 7:30 
 

June 22nd, 2024 (Sat.) 

Grand Table Lodge Dinner 

Called Communication 

Dinner & Event 6:30 
 

June 24th, 2024 

Stated Communication 

Meal 6:15 / Meeting 7:15 
 

1896 Palm Beach Lakes Boulevard 

West Palm Beach, Florida 33409 

Telephone (561) 640–9115     

E-Mail: Secretary@Harmonia138.com  



        From the East 
 
 

 Harmonia Brothers, May was a powerful Month!  
 
*Lodge property and Finance committees approved and recommended that Harmonia Lodge 138 contract with DK Construction 
for repairs and beautification projects to the Lodge. In my opinion a White building with Blue pillars would look sharp and stand 
out (just look for the “The White building with Blue Pillars”) along with the walkways painted a grayish blue. We will present this 
to the Craft at our next Stated communication. 
  
*The new Lodge business cards will arrive soon along with the Vcard -Electronic business cards. Both will be available to all   
members.  
 
*Harmonia Lodge was well represented at the 195th Grand Lodge of  Florida Communication, and we were the bulk of  attendance 
for District 25. It’s always great to see old and make new relationships with the brothers from within and outside of  Florida lodges 
and Appendant bodies. Thank you to the brothers of  Harmonia that attended and represented our Lodge.  
 
*Your W:. M:. was fortunate to have arrived on Friday midday and enjoyed fraternal fellowship with a few other Harmonia    
brothers, the Grand line, and other Masonic Dignitaries. This is when it’s less crowded and much is learned in a small group.      
Saturday was the same, {hint}-much is learned, and strong relationships are forged with leaders.  
 
Sunday was an awesome Church service followed by a memorial service for the 831 Brothers that laid down their working tools in 
the past 12 months. I was invited to attend the Board of  Trustees meeting and was privileged to learn about the new possible 
Grand Lodge location/building and many other plans for the next 12 months.  
 
Monday was Lodge business followed up with the “Past Master’s degree” in the evening and it was AWESOME! As a York Rite we 
complete the Virtual “Past Master’s degree.” This GLFL one had much more and was performed in a meaningful, serious, and 
complete way. R:. W:. Rob Estell was in the cast. Thank You, W:. Brother Rob Gibbons for purchasing my degree ticket.  
 
Tuesday more business was completed, then the current SR and JR Wardens enjoyed a “meet and greet” with Grand Lodge        
officers.  
 
Wednesday was finished up with the Grand Masters farewell remarks, presentations/gifts/awards, and the installation of  the new 
Grand Lodge Officers. This is spectacular and every Brother should witness this at least once. The public attends this to witness 
their loved ones be rewarded for diligent work with the craft and placed into leadership roles.  
This truly is my favorite part of  GLFL. 

Fraternally Yours,  
 
TK Krumenacker,  
Worshipful Master   

 

      From the West 
 

 

Greetings Brethren, 

 

I hope this message finds you well and in good spirits. As we move into June, let's take a moment to reflect on the past month and look forward 
to the events and opportunities ahead. 
 
Grand Lodge Visit: 
During Memorial Day weekend, several of  our brothers attended the Grand Lodge Grand Communication. It was a weekend filled with          
fellowship, learning, and the strengthening of  our Masonic bonds. We thank all who attended and represented Harmonia Lodge #138 with      
dignity and pride. 
 
New District Deputy Grand Master: 
We are pleased to introduce our new District Deputy Grand Master, R:. W:. Ramon Voils. His dedication and commitment to our district are   
evident, and we look forward to working closely with him. Let's extend our warmest congratulations and full support as he embarks on this      
important role. 
 
Congratulations to Outgoing DDGM Gerald Strohacker: 
Our heartfelt thanks go out to our outgoing District Deputy Grand Master, R:. W:.  Gerald Strohacker. His leadership and service have been   
invaluable, and we are grateful for his contributions over the past term. Please join me in congratulating R:. W:. Strohacker for a job well done. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 
Stated Meeting: Our next stated meeting will be held on June 10th. We encourage all brothers to attend. 
 
Degree Work: We have degree work scheduled throughout the month. Your participation and support are crucial, so please keep an eye on the 
calendar for specific dates and times. We have an EA Degree scheduled for Thursday, June 13th. Dinner is 6:30, and Degree start is 7:30 pm. 
 
Community Outreach: We continue our efforts in community service and outreach. Stay tuned for announcements on upcoming projects and 
how you can get involved. I had posted about a non-lodge sponsored event in the unofficial group chat. If  you would like to know more please 
contact me.  
 
Closing Thoughts: 
As we continue our Masonic journey, let us remember the values and principles that unite us. Together, we can achieve great things and make a 
positive impact on our lodge and community. 
 
Rudy Romero 

Senior Warden                                   



From the South 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Brethren, 
 
I hope this finds you well.  It wasn't long ago when I spoke about how nice the weather was, but long and  
behold the month of  June has arrived and so has the rain, humidity and Hurricane season. 
 
Brothers, the Weatherman is predicting as they do every year that the tropics are warming up surprisingly. 
Well, it's going to be another very busy Hurricane season.  Now is a good time to begin to prepare. Check 
your local news websites for information and list of  preparedness. This past Memorial  weekend was a 
memorable experience as we attended Grand Lodge. We had a very good participation among Harmonia 
brothers. Congratulations To Brother Kenny Lasseter in his Lecture Award.  It was a good time. Good 
old Fellowship. I had the Pleasure to meet many other Brothers from all parts of  the state. I strongly   
suggest that you try to attend next year. If  God is willing, I'll be there. 
 
We are currently in the process of  preparing for An EA Degree coming up on June 13th and looking  
forward to it. Please come and join us in receiving the new Candidates. 
 
Brethren, Let's continue to support our lodge and each other, keep your differences outside of  our sacred 
ground, Remember our obligation, serve a proper time, be courteous to one another and most of  all     
respect each other, especially your Worshipful Master. 
 
May the Grand Architect of  the Universe continue to bless us all. 
 
Erasmo Gonzalez 
Junior Warden  

  Secretary Sez     
        Office Hours 
        Monday and Thursday 11:00 am - 3:00 pm   
      

Brethren, 
 
Greetings to all! 
 
I would like to remind everyone of  the following and ask your presence on the following dates: 
 
      - June 10  at 7:30 PM is our 1st Stated Meeting for this month. Dinner starts at 6:15 PM; 
      - June 13 at 7:30 PM is an Entered Apprentice Degree conferral. Dinner starts at 6:30 PM; 
      - June 22 at 6:30 PM is our Grand Table Lodge. RSVP me if  you are attending as seats are 
       limited and only a very few are left; 
      - June 24 at 7:30 PM is our 2nd Stated Meeting for this month. Dinner starts at 6:15 PM; and 
      - July 8 at 7:30 PM is our 1st July Stated Meeting and also the District Deputy Grand Master      
       official visit. Dinner starts at 6:15 PM. 
 
Thank you and may the GAOTU bless us all! 
Fraternally yours, 
 
W:. Marco Sevilleja 

Secretary 

 

  “In a moment of  decision, the best thing you can do is the right thing to do. The 
worst thing you can do is nothing!”~Bro. Theodore Roosevelt  



 

     Masonic Symbols 

     by David J. Reilly 
In this article, an investigation will be made on some Masonic symbols, 
the Cable-Tow, the Steritt, the Chisel and the Pencil. We as masons and 
non-masons alike have been introduced to the Cable-Tow. The operative 
term, cable-tow is found in nautical terms (1555) as 608 feet,                 
approximately 200 yards. It has been a nautical tow rope, which has towed 
other ships, and targets, as in the movie The Caine Mutiny. In speculative 
terms, we learn that a cable-tow is a space that is a distance or boundary a 
mason or man will extend himself  to assist others. In masonry, it is       
defined as a Masonic term. In Hebrew (Ezekiel 18:7) it is his Pledge. A 
pledge of  a life of  a man or vow. From the Square Magazine 2021,       
Cable-Tow is referenced in German as “Kabel tauw”. By Masonic authors, 
Cable-Tow has been defined as 15 ½ miles, the distance between the  
Temple and the Quarry. Cable-Tow has also been defined as 15 inches, the 
distance between tip of  tongue and the heart. 

The Steritt is a measuring tool which is a line of  string or cord wrapped 
around a spool and stick. It is used to layout the boundaries of  a        
foundation and building. This tool is not a tool used in Masonry   
throughout the World. It is found in Foreign Lodges, and speculatively 
shows a man a straight line. A pathway that he should not deter from, in 
setting his personal boundaries or path. Interesting not being taught the 
use of  this tool, I can understand the significance of  it. To follow a 
straight line, to set my own foundation yet being able to retrieve it to 
avoid mishaps and to make a better path to set my own temple.  

The Chisel is an operative tool found in other masonry as well as           
Co-Masonry. It is used to make a finer fit, a place to cut the stone or carve 
decorations into the stone. The chisel would work with the common gavel 
in smoothing the stone. In speculative freemasonry, the chisel would be 
that added tool that would finish an Ashlar, bringing it to perfection,     
another source to make the heart of  man complete, and enabling the 
teachings of  Freemasonry to not only be proficient, but to strive to      
perfection.  

The Pencil is another tool chosen by foreign lodges. An operative tool that 
works in conjunction with the 24-inch gauge, to mark the measurement of  
the cuts on the stone. Without measuring and marking there would be no 
continuity in the parts of  the building. Speculatively the pencil suggests 
importance in the building of  our own temple. To plan, draw, to erase and 
redraft what we would like ourselves to replicate. It is also a reminder of  
our obligation in not communicating Freemasonry to the profane.  

While these thoughts and explanations may or may not be complete in 
their explanation, it is for the individual to build his own temple and to 
search for truth and knowledge. These writings as I have said many times 
do not answer specifics but are to enlighten and make the Knowledgeable 
Mason think.  



Harmonia Lodge 
Cordially Invites you: 

        

The Grand Table Lodge  

at Harmonia Lodge No. 138 

 On Saturday, June 22nd, at 6:30 pm 

Honoring W:. Edmund Rodas, PM 
 

 

The tradition continues with this time honored and festive evening full 
of  numerous toasts, good natured kidding on a “Grand” scale, and    

inspirational speeches given to honor a distinguished Master Mason of  
our fine Lodge. This unforgettable event is open to all Brothers from 

Entered Apprentice to Master Mason. 

 

~Each attendee will receive a commerative keepsake mug 

~Dress code is coat and tie please! 
 

The cost is $55 & Seating is limited to only 60 Brothers.  

   For RSVP and Tickets, Secretary Marco Sevilleja 
can be reached at (561) 346-7688, or by email at 

Secretary@Harmonia138.com 

 

        Menu 
 

        Prime Rib 

      Shrimp Cocktail 

                        Caesar Salad 

                     Baked or Mashed Potato 

                       Seasonal Veggies        

                    Dessert - Peach Melba 



Parting of  the Ways 
By David J. Reilly 

I was reminded about a term, Parting of  the Ways. I was thinking how it 
came to be in my life, as my Family moved from Indiana to Ohio, back to 
Indiana and then me moving to Florida. The Parting of  friends, memories 
and even my mother Lodge in Indiana.  

I have read about the Oregon Trail, and along the trail where the trail 

breaks off  to continue to California. The place is known as the Parting of  

the Ways. From Wyoming History we find the location, “About 18 miles 

after travelers on the Oregon Trail crossed the Continental Divide at 

South Pass, they reached a junction known now as the Parting of  the 

Ways. The right fork went west toward Fort Hall in present southern 

Idaho, while the left continued southwest toward Fort Bridger and Salt 

Lake City.”  

In reading this and understanding that families who became friends 

reached this point and went separate ways, these families had grown close 

since leaving St Joseph. They had been through accidents, weather,      

sickness and even death along the way. They had shared food, taken care 

of  each other’s children, celebrated, and cried together. On reaching this 

point the goals and family direction would succumb, and they would part 

the way. 

I was reminded from the reading how I had read about the Great Wagon 

Road leaving Philadelphia and journeying  to South Carolina through  

Winchester Va, Roanoke Va. into South Carolina, and Georgia. The    

Parting of  the ways came to these people also as they left Philadelphia and 

joined wagon trains, sharing parts of  wagons as parts broke along the trail, 

sharing food, taking care of  the sick and burying the dead along the way. 

These trails were not the highways we have today as 40 miles might take 2 

or 3 days depending on the conditions. Even the slightest sickness could 

lead to death. Families and friends would make strong bonds along the 

way. They would part in Winchester as some went west to Ohio and   

Indiana, more would part at Big Lick or Roanoke as others took the    

Wilderness Road to the Cumberland trail through the Cumberland Gap to 

Tennessee and Kentucky.  

The 1956 marker at False Parting of  the 

Ways, on Wyoming Highway 28 southwest 

of  South Pass, incorrectly states that it was 

here the trails diverged. (Wyoming SHPO) 



Parting of  the Ways (continued) 
 

Further South the Fall Line Road would take pioneers west through       
Indian Country to Alabama. Travelers needed to have a permit to take this 
route, and it was governed by the Indians. (Ref. Two Sacks) Up till now we 
have looked at the partying of  the ways. There is one other story that falls 
into the Parting of  the Ways. The time is just prior to the Civil War. A 
group of  soldiers who attended West Point Military Academy would find 
themselves parting ways. Stationed in California, the parting of  the ways 
came for Lou Armistead and Winfred Hancock as they parted in         
California as one would fight for his beloved Virgina and one would wear 
Blue. At the Parting Armistead said, “Recalling a misty-eyed farewell in 
California before the two men set off  for war, Armistead quoted himself  
as saying, “[Winfield], so help me, if  I ever raise my hand against you, may 
God strike me dead.” Tears flowed profusely. They would meet on the 
field of  battle in Gettysburg and while friends had parted in California 
both men had been injured at Gettysburg day three. General Armistead 
had made his advancement to Cemetery Ridge during Pickett’s charge. He 
would be fatally wounded. Hancock had been wounded, but was taken to 
the field hospital and recovered. General Lou Armistead would lie and be 
found by Union Army Captain Henry H. Bingham, and would die,      
however the story goes he spoke of  General Hancock and lamented about 
his wound. The incident became a monument in Gettysburg “Friend to 
Friend” and both men were Freemasons.  

 

 
There is more in parting of  the ways as in death of  family, friends and 

leaving behind the mortal, but grasping the memories of  lives past. We as 

Masons prepare for the inevitable, we do not welcome it, but we prepare 

for it, and throughout life we are reminded to be prepared. As we part 

ways from this life, we look for the promise of  anew, and possibly the    

rejoining of  those we have parted from. Forever to “Meet upon the Level 

and Part upon the Square”. 

Friend to Friend   
Masonic Memorial 

Dedicated August 
21st, 1995 



 

Instructive Tongue  
There are two brazen pillars placed before the entrance 
to King Solomon’s Temple which are symbolically   
represented within every Lodge in the Second Degree 
of  Masonry.  No one can determine the origin of  this 
practice.  It  existed in ancient times and the great 
Temple at Jerusalem was one of  the many examples.   
It has been said that the Pillars of  Hercules inspired 
the columns antedating their place in history.  These 
natural rock formations at Gibraltar and Cueta stand 
guard over the Strait of  Gibraltar and mark the end of  
the western world as ancients knew it. 
 

 In Freemasonry these pillars   
 bear the names Boaz and 
 Jachin and are symbols of  
 strength and establishment, 
 and by implication, of  power 
 and control.  In passing      
 between them, the Fellow 
 Craft is not told to observe 
 or ex amine one at the    
 expense  of  the other.  Both 
 power and control are placed 
 before him so that he might 
 realize power without control 
 is anarchy or that control    
 without power is futility. 
 These two pillars of  strength 
 and establishment, of  power 
 and control, suggest that man 
 must have both if  in his life 
 if  he is to  be successful. 



 

 Lodge Officers for 2024 
 

W:. M:. TK Krumenacker  561-844-8888      tklongisland@gmail.com 

SW Rudy Romero  703-307-6261          romero12191@gmail.com  

JW Erasmo Gonzalez   954-488-0693       erasmooflox@gmail.com 

SD Antonio P. Cruz Jr.   561-671-0043       antoniopcruzjr@gmail.com 

JD Kenneth Lasseter  305-788-0448        klasseter3@gmail.com 

SS Angel Pabon   561-722-2618             nidnoyalp@gmail.com  

JS JoJo Esguerra  561-735-1810            guilleresguerra10@yahoo.com  

Tyler 

Chaplain J.C. Rogers  561-324-9564           jaclro48@gmail.com  

Marshall Marc Denzau    561-229-7257        marc.denzau@yahoo.com 

Musician Scott Kaapke   561-504-8535       scottka03@msn.com 

Secretary W:. Marco Sevilleja  561-346-7688   secretary@harmonia138.com 

Treas. W:. Joshua Johnson  561-632-7278          joshelmintz1@gmail.com 

Historian David Reilly HPM  561-615-7408     reillydj@att.net 

Trestleboard W:. Tony Petrides 561-762-7234  meat11ball@aol.com 

 

M:.W:.  GRAND MASTER 

Donald W. Cowart  
 

M:.W:. GRAND SECRETARY 

Richard E. Lynn, PGM 

DISTRICT DEPUTY  

GRAND MASTER  

25th MASONIC DISTRICT 

R:. W:. Ramon M. Voils 

rvoils@comcast.net 

561-797-5133 

   DISTRICT INSTRUCTOR 
R:. H:. Roy D. Strohacker 

rdstrohacker@bellsouth.net 

561-329-2261 

 

Valley of  Lake Worth Scottish Rite 
Meets at Harmonia Lodge No. 138  

4th Wednesday of  each month  

6:30 E-Board & 7:30 Consistory meeting  

         Palm Beach York Rite Bodies 

        Meets at Harmonia Lodge No. 138  

        1st & 3rd Mondays of  each month 

Chap. #24 Royal Arch, Zabud Council #17 Royal and  
Select Masters, P.B. Commandry #18 Knights Templar 



 

   Area Lodges District #25 
 

Boca-Delray  #171             4093  NW 4th Avenue, Boca Raton 
                                            1st and 3rd Thursdays,  7:30 pm 
Boynton #236                     2701 Quantum Blvd, Boynton Beach 
                                            2nd and 4th Thursdays,  7:30 pm 
Gulfstream #245                Bykota Lodge: 421 Jennings Ave., Greenacres    
                                    1st and 3rd Wednesdays, 7:30 pm 
Palmwood #303                 845 Bradley St., West Palm Beach    
                                    1st and 3rd Thursdays,  7:30 pm 
Bykota #333                        421 Jennings Ave., Greenacres  
                                            2nd and 4th Mondays,  7:30 pm 
Jupiter Light #340              600  S. Loxahatchee Dr., Jupiter 
                                    2nd and 4th Tuesdays, 7:30 pm 
Garden  #366                     9463 Roan Lane, Palm Beach Gardens 
                                           1st and 3rd Tuesdays,  7:30 pm   
Lantana   #372                   244 N. Congress Ave., Boynton Beach    
                                           2nd and 4th Tuesdays,  7:30 pm 

Charity for the 
Month 

     

Disabled American Vets/DAV Chap#42 
 

The Box of  Fraternal Relief  is located in 
Lodgeroom. Please donate what you can. 

Harmonia Lodge Degree Status 
Usual Course 

                     
 

Dual Membership 
                                    Brock Peoples 
 

Awaiting EA 

                        Leonardo Anillo, Serge D’Haiti 
 

                Awaiting FC 
 Zachary Beavers, Keith Holding, Eugene Sison, Roger Byrd,   
   Juan Adarme, Lee Syline, Mitchel Afon, Renier Colina,  

              Anthony Chambers, Michael Hayhurst  
 

Awaiting MM  

Gensly Pierre  



 

2024 Lodge Committees 
              Finance 

SW Rudy Romero (Chairman), Treas. W:. Joshua Johnson,          
W:. Sotelo Cruz, Secretary W:. Marco Sevilleja,                   

Bro. Greg Tammany, JD Kenny Lasseter, Bro. Mark Garfinkel 
 

Vigilance 
JW Erasmo Gonzalez (Chairman), Chap. J.C. Rogers,  

W:. Frank Rocanello 
 

Petitions 
 Secretary W:. Marco Sevilleja (Chairman), Brothers of  the Lodge 

as Appointed by Worshipful Master (Master Masons ONLY)  
 

Masonic Education 
W:. Ray Rios (Chairman)(MM Degree), W:. Edmund Rodas (FC 
Degree), W:.Tony Petrides (EA Degree), R:.W:. George Winterling 

 

Board of  Relief 
W:.M:. TK Krumenacker (Chairman), SW Rudy Romero,  

JW Erasmo Gonzalez  
 

Charity 
SW Rudy Romero (Chairman), Treas. W:. Joshua Johnson, 

Secretary W:. Marco Sevilleja 
 

Lodge Property 
JW Erasmo Gonzalez (Chairman), Sec. W:. Marco Sevilleja,  

W:. Ray Rios, Chap. J.C. Rogers, SD Antonio Cruz Jr.,  
 
 

Lodge Mentoring 
Chap. J.C. Rogers(Chairman), JD Kenny Lasseter  

 

Community, Civic Improvement&Social Activities 
 JW Erasmo Gonzalez (Chairman), SD Antonio Cruz Jr.,  

JD Kenny Lasseter 
 

Investigations 
 Secretary W:. Marco Sevilleja (Chairman), Brothers of  the Lodge 

as Appointed by Worshipful Master (Master Masons ONLY)  
 

Communications, Trestleboard and Website 
Bro. Greg Tammany (Chair), Secretary W:. Marco Sevilleja,  

W:. Tony Petrides, David Reilly HPM  
 

Orientation - Kirby’s Corner  
David Reilly HPM (Chairman), James Kirby HPM,  

W:. Tony Petrides, W:. Frank Rocanello, R:.W:. Bill Sheff 
 

Awards 
W:. Ray Rios (Chairman), SW Rudy Romero,  

R:.W:. George Winterling  
 

Visitors 
SD Antonio Cruz Jr., JD Kenny Lasseter, Chap. J.C. Rogers  



Past and Honorary Masters  

    from Harmonia Lodge 
* indicates deceased 
Wor. Nelson E. Cowles – 1893, 1894, 1895, 1896 *    Wor.  J.F. Lamond- 1897 * 
Wor. John H Hill- 1898 *              Wor. Reynold Cothran- 1899 * 
Wor. Louis P. Lane- 1900, 1901 *           Wor. Andrew Nilson- 1902, 1903, 1904, 1909, 1910 * 
Wor. George W. Brown – 1905, 1906 *         R.W. Thomas Watson- 1907, 1908, DDGM 1911* 
Wor. George R. Lyman- 1911*            Wor. Henry W. Lewis- 1912 * 
R.W. Max Sirkin- 1913, 1914, DDGM 1921*      R.W.  L. Trevette Lockwood-1915,DDGM 1933,1935* 
Wor. J.A. Bowrey- 1916*              R.W. Elwin W. Bunker- 1917, DDGM 1918* 
R.W. R.J. Kishpaugh- 1918, DDGM 1920 *       Wor. Robert S. Clark- 1919* 
Wor. Fred M. Brannan- 1921, 1922*          Wor. A.S. Andersen- 1923* 
Wor. Albert Johnstad- 1924*            Wor. George S. Whitting- 1925* 
Wor. Marion E. Gruber- 1926*           Wor. Charles M. Gruber- 1927* 
Wor. Thomas A. Whitaker- 1928*          Wor. Robert W. Greer- 1929* 
R.W. Joseph Borman- 1930, DDGM 1936*       Wor. Herbert B. Wentzell- 1931* 
R.W. Leroy J. Shellburg- 1932, DDGM 1953*      Wor. Henry F. Lilienthal- 1933* 
Wor. George H. Rines Jr.- 1934*           Wor. Hal G. Young- 1935* 
Wor. J. Fred Wood- 1936*             R.W. J. D. Lenderman- 1937, DDGM 1939* 
Wor. John B Cook- 1938*             Wor. Paul C. Brown- 1939* 
Wor. Wilfred E. Froehlich- 1940*           Wor. Wm. E. Tanner- 1941* 
Wor. George M. Warren- 1942*           R.W. Claude L. Fendley- 1943, DDGM 1954* 
R.W. R. Keith McEwen- 1944, DDGM 1962*      Wor. Raymond G Jewell- 1945* 
Wor. Dennis F. Bell- 1946*             Wor. John R. Wells- 1947* 
Wor. Walter Oldford- 1948*             Wor. Richard H. Mathews- 1949* 
Wor. Roland J. Martin- 1950*            Wor. J. Louie Carter- 1951* 
Wor. Walter E. Sansbury- Elected for 1952, passed away before he could assume office.* 
R.W. Carrol E. Watkins- 1952, DDGM 1960*      Wor. Theodore F. Kohl- 1953* 
Wor. Curtis C. Knight- 1954*            Wor. Kent Taylor- 1955* 
Wor. M.V. Thomason- 1956*            Wor. Aubrey A. Burse- 1957* 
Wor. Alfred R. Peebles- 1958*            Wor. James L Waugh- 1959* 
Wor. Herman A. Neal- 1960*            Wor. R. Frank Rogers- 1961* 
Wor. Winston H. Taylor- 1962*           R.W. Robert E. Cox- 1963, DDGM 1965* 
Wor. James W. Short- 1964*             Wor. William C. Spencer- 1965* 
Wor. A.D. McIntosh- 1966*             Wor. Ernest R. Bass J.R.- 1967 
Wor. Edmond A Tower- 1968*            Wor. F. Paul Taylor- 1969* 
Wor. Robert L. Ford- 1970*             R.W. Lowery L. Jackson- 1971, DDGM 1973* 
R.W. Jack C. Miller- 1972, 1973, DDGM 1987      Wor. James L. Snelgrove- 1974 
Wor. Louis Baronnovich- 1975*           Wor. Ralph O. Cabaniss- 1976* 
Wor. William N. McKinney- 1977*          R.W. Franklin R. Coursey- 1978, DDGM 1984 
R.W. Jonathan C. Munro- 1979, DDGM 1997*     Wor. Roy R Laws- 1980 
Wor. Raymond E. Welsch- 1981           Wor. Lyle E. Mason- 1982* 
Wor. Freeman M. Taylor- 1983            Wor. Richard J.L. Packwood- 1984 
Wor. Robert H. Packwood- 1985           Wor. James F Irvin- 1986 
Wor. Clyde Dickens J.R.- 1987            Wor. Thomas W. Kyle- 1988* 
Wor. Colin M Cameron- 1989, 1994          Wor. Michael F McCarthy J.R.- 1990 
Wor. Dean T. McClure- 1991            Wor. Clarence P. Graham- 1992* 
Wor. Stanley W. Meeds- 1993*            Wor. Van W. High- 1995* 
Wor. Herbert R. Briggs- 1996            Wor. Arthur M. Bennett- 1997 
Wor. Christopher J. Spring- 1998, 2000         R.W. John G. Allen- 1999, 2011, DDGM 2003* 
Wor. Stephen E. Henwood- 2001*          Wor. Scott J. Wheeler- 2002 
R.W. Malcolm A. Rhinehart- 2004, DDGM 2006     Wor. Mark D. Eitel- 2005 
Wor. Frank A. Rocanello- 2006           Wor. John B. DaGrosa S.R.- 2007 
Wor. Joseph G. Walsh- 2008             Wor. Paul L. Moss- 2009 
Wor. William O’Sullivan- 2010            Wor. Joshua G. Johnson- 2012 
Wor. Val De Vuyst- 2013              Wor. Lawrence Doiron- 2014 
Wor. Anthony “Tony” Petrides- 2015         Wor. James “Charley” Hogwood- 2016 
Wor. Ricky Espiritu- 2017             Wor. Marco Sevilleja- 2018  
Wor. Edmund Rodas- 2019             Wor. Ray Rios- 2020-2021 
Wor. Sotelo Cruz- 2022              Wor. Justin Shiver- 2023 
Wor. T. K. Krumenacker - 2024 

HONORARY Past Masters 
Edward L. Hosford- 1960*             Daniel B. Laub- 1965* 
Philip P. Rosenshein- 1994*             James H. Kirby JR.- 1999 
Edgar D. Mitchell- 2007* (6th Man on the moon.)    Michael Hart- 2015 
David Reilly- 2015                Edward Griffin- 2015 
Lou Babbit- 2016*                Robert C. Gibbons- 2021 
William “Bill” Sheff- 2022      

 

 

 


